Wendy Shaw

From: Jean-Claude Legault < jclegaultbd@gmail.com>

Sent: March 22, 2021 9:39 PM

To: Mackenzie Moreau; Joel Yelle; Krystal Manitius; Amanda Willett; Frank Cormier; Kay

Corbier; Pauline Matchett; Amber Derby; Wayne Klinowski; Paul Beauvais; Julia

Fineczko; Darlene Day

Cc: Terri Gray; Janice Dewland; Wendy Shaw
Subject: CLOC COVID Board Report March 22

Attachments: Covid presumptive or positive tracking March 22 2021 _.xlsx

Board Members,

Attached is the most recent CLOC COVID Board Testing Tracking Report (March 22 2021).

A narrative report will be provided in the Executive Report for the Board Meeting, and Terri will provide an update on the emergency order and other related items.

The following is a report by Janice Dewland on the Vaccination Program.

Best regards,

JC Legault Terri Gray

People supported have not had the vaccine rolled out yet. Staff were moved to Phase 1 of the roll out but people living in congregate settings (outside of LTC) are still in Phase 2. I understand they are at the top of Phase 2 but we have yet to receive a request for names. We are receiving communication around the logistics of mobile units and the planning so I am sure that likely within the next couple weeks we will get some communication that will move us forward with this. Essential visitors will also have the opportunity to receive vaccine at this time as well as any staff who have not yet been vaccinated (we are encouraging staff not to wait but to book an appointment online as it usually is booked within a few days)

Hope this is helpful. Let me know if you need any more information or clarification

Janice Dewland

Director, Operations